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Question 

 

“Will the Minister outline what plans, if any, have been made to accommodate private healthcare within 

the new healthcare facilities project to generate additional income?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

There will be provision for private healthcare in the New Hospital Facilities programme but the detail of 

the final number of beds will be considered at the Outline Business Case stage. 


